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Notice of Motion 
Monday, September 9, 2024 

From:  Councillor Chambers 

Banning Plastic Wads on Saanich beaches   

Request the Mayor write a letter to the Minister of the Environment, Department of Fisheries and 

Oceans and levels of government tasked with the safeguarding of our waters and managing 

Canada's fisheries and ocean resources and ask them to ban plastic wads for shotgun shells that 

are washing up on Saanich beaches and go back to using papers so that recycling can happen.  

 

Rationale: 

Plastic wads for shotguns used to be made from paper but because of cost and convenience they 

are now plastic.   

 

The Notice of Motion will be considered at a future Council meeting. 

 




